
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
November 15, 2019 

 
Franklin’s Parent Visitation Day was a success!  Thank you for respecting the 
structure of the day while experiencing instruction in your child’s classroom.   
 
PLEASE be aware of arrival time.  Adult supervision is available at 8:05 AM daily 
and your child’s prompt arrival ensures a smooth transition into the day of learning 
and growth.  Content area instruction begins promptly at 8:30 following unpacking, 
attendance and lunch counts as well as a warm up task.  A late arrival impacts your 
student’s access to new learning! 
 
Remember – Forgotten items remain forgotten for the day.  =0)! 
 
The district continues to look for qualified individuals to accept daily substitute 
assignments.  All that is necessary is a minimum of 60 college credits and a love and 
patience with children.  If you are interested in hearing more about these wonderful 
flexible opportunities, please let us know and we will put you in touch with the 
Department of Human Resources.  
 
We are currently looking for a few, gently used or new games to enhance our quiet 
game area for indoor recess.  Requests included Dominos, Yahtzee, Boggle and 
Checkers.  We will also be putting out an Indoor Recess Wish List to refresh items 
before the cold weather hits.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Enjoy the weekend!  J 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  
 



 


